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Sporting Event – School Games Y5/6 Sportshall Athletics Event 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

 

Your child has been chosen to represent the school in the following sporting event: 

 

Event School Games Y5/6 Sportshall Athletics Competition 

  

Thursday 23rd November 

 

 

12.00-15.00 

 

 

Fenton Manor Sports Complex, Fenton 

 
 

The Event  

Our school has entered into this year’s School Games Y3/4 Sportshall Athletics Event.  We will require a team 

of 10 boys and 10 girls.  The events range from ‘field’ to ‘track’ events however all will take place indoors.   

 

Parents / carers are kindly asked to make arrangements to transport children to the venue by 12.00 and the 

event should be completed by 15.00.  We do appreciate that this is an awkward time of the day however 

this is the event time that we must follow.  For parents / carers who have other children who attend the 

school, we can offer Out of School Club places until you are able to collect after completion of the event.  

Please inform us should you require this support.  There will be a member of St John’s staff in the reception 

area from 12.00 to register the pupils.  Parents / carers are very welcome to stay and support our teams. 

 

We ask that you please inform our staff of your arrival at the venue as soon as possible in order for registration 

to be completed as this event will form part of your child’s attendance of school for this day. 

 

Kit 

Children will need to wear their St John’s P.E. tops, shorts and trainers.  All children will need a water bottle 

and healthy snack.  Please dispose of any rubbish in the bins provided to help to keep the hall tidy. 

 

 

Please reply via email to Mr Redfern (sredfern@st-johns-wetleyrocks.staffs.sch.uk) as soon as you are able to, 

confirming the following details or to let me know if your child is unable to attend.  If your child is unable to 

participate, please inform of this as soon as you can so that we can select another child. 

 

1) Child’s name 

2) Class 

3) Any other important information (e.g. have you made arrangements with another parent to transport 

your child?) 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr S Redfern. 
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